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I strongly oppose this bill. You all should be ashamed of yourselves, wasting tax 

payer dollars to ram rod these bills through that violate the constitution and get held 

up in court on the tax payers dime yet again. In case you haven't noticed, it is not law 

abiding citizens who are shooting people. The desire of this legislative body to 

continually try to lessen the prison term for violent crimes, decriminalize prostitution 

and drugs and then remove protection from the law abiding citizens makes no sense 

whatsoever. Please observe Portland and ask yourselves if the uptick in homicide 

has continued upward since they made it illegal to have a gun in the city. Prosecute 

those who cause harm to others and provide funding for mental health care if you 

care about the safety of our communities. With the uptick in fentanyl overdoses and 

the massive quantities coming into our state, you would think people would be 

screaming about the safety of our community from the drug traffickers.  


